MEMORANDUM




TO:	Ed Massey, Board Chair
	Board Members
		
FROM:		Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
												
DATE:	November 2, 2017

RE:	Kentucky Special Session Release Day for Employees to Attend Rally on Pension Bill and Bus Rental for Transportation to Frankfort 
	


[bookmark: _GoBack]In the event the Governor calls a 2017 Special Legislative Session for the Pension Reform Bill, Boone County Schools will close for the day to allow Boone County School District employees to attend the planned Pension Rally’s in Frankfort.   This will allow employees, which this bill would effect, to participate in the process and voice their concerns of their pensions.  The granted day to attend will be made up in the current school calendar.   This request is also for bus rental for employee’s transportation to Frankfort from Boone County by BCEA. 

I recommend the board approve the close of the school day for employees to attend the Pension Rally and for bus rental, as presented. 












